
Respected Council, 
 

We are the owners of:

 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you of our objection 

regarding the proposed Four dwelling unit per detached residential property 
by-law amendment within our neighborhood. 
 

We recently moved to Oakville and this neighborhood for its tranquility, 
characterized by serene streets and a close-knit community atmosphere. We firmly 

believe that introducing high-density developments would compromise the essence 
of our neighborhood and disrupt the peaceful environment. 

We have also signed a petition being brough forward tomorrow, objecting to this 

amendment by our neighbours. 
 

Warm regards, 
 

Srinidhi Kashyap and Nandini Srinidhi. 

 
 


